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Citywealth Features Josh Rubenstein in Video Series for 
Magic Circle Awards Ceremony
December 22, 2020

Partner and chair of the Private Wealth Department Josh Rubenstein was featured in a video series 
on YouTube and Facebook hosted by Citywealth magazine as part of its Magic Circle Awards 
ceremony in 2020. In an interview, Josh opens and closes the video as he discusses Citywealth's 
integrity and the special meaning behind the Magic Circle Awards.

Directing his comments at the end of the video to awardees and individuals who had been shortlisted 
for the award, Josh commended them for their work during this difficult year.

“If anything good came out of this year, it's our resilience and our ability to continue to give seamless 
service to desperately scared clients.”

Click here to watch Josh in Citywealth's Facebook video.
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